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Christopher Harrison

From: Simon Blacker 
Sent: 28 July 2021 11:44
To: Christopher Harrison
Subject: Re: Application Ref. 4/20/2472/0F1. Residential Development. Land to North Cleator 

Mills. Cleator.

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Hello Chris,  
 
Please find below a link to the revised FRA for the above application. While this obviously only addresses the Flood 
Risk/Driange aspects of the comments below, this seems the most important issue to deal with. The EA have also 
requested that this is now submitted though the application process for further consultation.  
 
Please let me know if you have any queries on this.  
 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Simon 
  
Simon Blacker MRTPI  

 
Planning & Development Consultancy 
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